
GRUFC AGM Meeting Minutes 
Date

POINTS MINUTES 

Apologies Josh Edwards, Nolene, Jonny Tennant, Aiden & Stella Jones

President

Apologies for ill health during the busy season Apologies to Emanuel for not mentioning the Colts  in his speech, all the disciplinaries have been resolved, we have 

managed to field 2 senior men's teams, Amazones are in a league and will be continuing next season. Moving forward there a re now new policies for volunteers. 

Glossopdale school project is a real success thanks to DT, Sponsorship is growing year on year big thanks to Jan, Thanks to the Blazeratti for all the work they do 

through out the year.

Chair
(RS to summarise in absence of chair) Phil Hague had been in place for a difficult 18 months, the positives out way the negatives and the club is in a good place. Big 

thanks to Jean, Chippy, Dan T and Jan 

Treasurer
The finance report has been posted and distributed, a reduction in expenditure by 25% Energy costs were 3k per month now 1.5k per month, wages have 

remained the same as previous years, the club received a grant of £5.6k for MAR. the club broke even this year

DOR

Glossopdale is a long term project and is going well. Saddleworth informal relationship is progressing with U11's and seniors. M&J Hannah has set up a full 
sub committee numbers are looking good going forward, fundraisers planned. Amazones have fulfilled their first year in the league moving forward they will 
have a new coach next season, numbers looking to increase. Colts have had a good season hopefully 6 lads will be moving up to seniors next season. 3's 
have had 16-28 players getting a promotion next season, DT is handing over the captaincy after 5 years. 1's have had a difficult season with travelling etc 
Neil and Jake are stepping down next season they will be in Level 7 north west. Players insurance scheme has worked well going forward looking for the 2's 
and Amazones. Having to be carefully with the budget as it was reduced by half in January. A Third team/Social team planned for next season playing 
friendlies.

Senior Men
Chippy standing down after 6 years highlighted the issues with travel etc. Thanks to players stepping up from the 3's as well as Hayden, Fin. Thanks to David, Dan, 

Jake, Wints and Louise.

Amazones
Lost coaches at the beginning of the season gained a few new players but had players retiring, hard first season in a competitive league, Girls teams are going great 

guns, Raised £350 for Papyrus on the Friday night game.

M&J's
DB's going well along with First aid training, Now have 2 girls teams and 1 extra boys team, socials and website are getting better 2 positions left to fill members 

sec and fixtures sec. A better club shop would be apricated moving forward. 

H&G

Managing the pitches for a whole season for all age grades takes its tole, Seeding has now happened and on target for the next stages preparing the pitches. Pitch 

2 ready in July, Pitch 1 August. Possibility of using Saddleworth's pitches. Pikes lane is not serviceable no water or drainage. Pye Grove booked through the council 

for touch rugby. A club manager will be in place by August.

Sponsorship Jan to step down, Rob K to take on some of the responsibilities it will be a split role under the treasurer 54k brought in this year

8th May






